
 

 

Principal: Miss M Green 

Chief Executive Officer: Sir Mark Grundy MSc FRSA 

Email: info@sca.shirelandcat.net 

Website: www.collegiateacademy.co.uk 

Waterloo Road, Smethwick West Midlands, B66 4ND 

Tel: 0121 558 8086 

March 2024 
 
Dear Family 

Year 12 BTEC Mock Examinations  
Thursday, 14 March and Friday, 15 March 2024 

 
Your child will be involved in BTEC mock examinations during Thursday, 14 March and Friday, 15 March 2024. 
  
Students will be attending their normal timetabled lessons during this period unless they are in mock 
examinations.  If examinations are in the morning, your child needs to ensure they arrive at the Academy no later 
than 8:45am for the examination to commence at 9:00am. If they have an afternoon examination, this will 
commence at 1:00pm and therefore will leave period 3 at 12:20pm 
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